

Quinton Primary School Lower Quinton Stratford Upon Avon Warwickshire CV37 8SA

Telephone: 01789 720317 Fax: 01789 720317

Email: admin2043@we-learn.com

Headteacher: Mr David Skelcher

18 May 2016

Dear Parents

Parent Questionnaire Feedback

Thank you on behalf of the governors and school management team for completing the Parent Questionnaire in March. We were so pleased that 68 families representing 89 children completed the survey. That's a 51% return rate - a good representation of parents' views!

Your feedback was overwhelmingly positive and there were some lovely comments about our "brilliant village school". We have included a brief insight into the key findings on the reverse.

The results are now in discussion within the governing body and feeding into strategic plans. A clear priority for us to focus on and improve is **parental communication**. Our plan is to communicate more regularly with parents and we, as the governors, will be updating you on the progress we have made in these areas.

If you have any questions or require more details as a follow-up to this feedback, we would be happy to oblige. A complete feedback report will be available on the school website soon.

As we are preparing ourselves for an expected Ofsted visit this year, we kindly encourage all parents to register online with **Parent View (www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk)** which will give you the chance to tell Ofsted what you think about our school. The short survey can be completed at any time and you don't have to wait until the school is being inspected.

On behalf of the governors and the school I would also like to thank one of our parents, Mrs Sue Taylor, who assisted us with the analysis of the questionnaires in her professional capacity as research analyst.

Help us to become OUTSTANDING in all areas of our vibrant and happy school!

Kind regards

Annelie Binks

Chair of the Governors

What you told us ...

Key Findings

84% Very likely to recommend the school

Almost all parents are likely to recommend our school to another family 94% Strongly agree that the school has a happy atmosphere

Parents think that their children enjoy school, feel safe and are treated fairly 85% Strongly agree that children are taught well

A fit and healthy lifestyle is encouraged, within classrooms that encourage learning Communication between the school and parents needs improvement

More information and reminders around events and parental homework support

Top Comments & Suggestions

A great school

A great rural school delivering results. Many happy parents! More consistency of trips

More relevant visits making use of more "doorstep" opportunities More parental support

Help parents on how best to support their child, reinstating cancelled sessions Improve parking and congestion

Concerns over the parking situation, children crossing the road and general congestions

Homework format and feedback

Homework format is time consuming, not enough feedback

Inconsistent rewards

Good work reflected more in reward systems, with more consistency Great happiness & wellbeing

A great ethos, happy children with great progress More communication

Better communication around events and dates. Nursery parents evening

This comment: "We would like to say how impressed we are with Quinton Primary and how the staff look after and care for the children as well as educating them" was heart-warming to read but also representative of much of your feedback. Thank you!

Another comment ... "Quinton is a brilliant school set in beautiful rural surroundings. The staff and Mr Skelcher get to know each child and they really encourage everyone to do their best".